
Project Description
This 13.6-acre park, located on the intracoastal waterway just 2 miles north of downtown West 
Palm Beach, is being redesigned by architectural and engineering firm Chen Moore and Associates. 
Construction is expected to begin at the end of 2023.

Goal
Enhance a public asset and provide substantial public benefit to the health, welfare and economic 
vitality to the surrounding area.
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CURRIE PARK REDESIGN
2400 N. Flagler Drive



Play Area Picnic Overlook + Cafe Downtown Overlook

Tidal Amphitheater Waterfront A Place of Celebration
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